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            This is to acknowledge that your notification of intent to use the authority of Rule 62-
210.310
to operate your facility was received on  July 5, 2012  .  We have assigned ARMS No.   7775420-
002-AG  to this facility. 
 
            As you know, pursuant to Florida Statutes section 403.814, authority to operate under
general permits commences thirty (30) days after receipt of the registration unless you have been
notified by this office that your facility has not shown entitlement to operate pursuant to the rule
provisions.
 
           For your information, authority to operate pursuant to Rule 62-210.310 expires after five (5)
years.  Therefore, a new registration must be received no later than five (5) years after the date
your notice was received as indicated above. 
           If you have any questions or comments, please contact Dick Dibble at 850/717-9071 or by e-
mail at dickson.dibble@dep.state.fl.us or Syed Arif at 850/717-9039 or by e-mail 
Syed.Arif@dep.state.fl.us .
 
 
 

Please take a few minutes to share your comments on the service you received from the department
by clicking on this link DEP Customer Survey.
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